
 

 

 

Buronga Public School Vision Statement 

Buronga Public School creates an enabling 

environment where students are empowered to 

embrace learning, achieve their personal best and 

build their emotional, social and physical 

wellbeing. 
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Welcome to a new year of learning at Buronga. I look 
forward to a productive and rewarding time where we 
focus on learning. 

Our school is using a new integrated teaching and 
learning program this year where students are 
engaged in quality lessons with high interest content 
that links to our New South Wales Syllabus and 
Australian Curriculum.  Integrated units are designed 
around eight rich concepts where we can be confident 
that consistent, and engaging curriculum is being 
offered. 

You will receive an overview of the unit of work that 
your child is engaged in from the class teacher. This 
will keep you up to date with learning at school and  

 

provide you with some ideas for those “what did you 
do at school today” discussions. 

If you would like to find out more you can visit the 
website at: 

https://info.getmappen.com 

At Buronga we have six classes operating, enabling us 
to offer small class sizes and further individualise 
student learning. It was wonderful to see parents at 
our Information Night where your child’s class and 
teacher became a little more familiar. If you were 
unable to attend and would like a copy of the Parent 
Information note, please contact the front office and 
we can send one home. You can also find this 
information on Skool bag. 

Following the parent information night, the P&C 
Annual General Meeting was held. I would like to 
congratulate and welcome the 2019 P&C Committee. 

President  Susan Lanyon 

Vice President  Rose Griffiths 

Secretary  Natalie Parkinson 

Treasurer  Nicole Garner 

Food Festival  Trudy Tyson 

   Lauren Harriss 

Working together as a unified team for a common 

goal will create success. Students benefit most when 

we create positive working relationships. 

I look forward to working together to continue 
improving our school for all students. 
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What a wonderful start to ‘big’ school our Kindergarten students have had. Many of our staff have been 

commenting on how quickly the students have settled into school life at Buronga Public School. 

It’s great to see that our Kindergarten students are starting to form special friendships with their Year 6 

buddies who support them during eating and playing times. 

All our Kindergarten students will soon complete their Best Start Assessment, which provides the school 

and families with valuable information that will identify students’ literacy and numeracy skills at the 

beginning of Kindergarten. 

Well done, Kindergarten on a fantastic start to 2019! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          

Would you like to be part of our Hook in2 Hockey? Come to our Come and Try sessions to see if hockey if for you. They 

are Saturday 16th February at 9am-10am or Wednesday 20th February at 6pm-7pm. 

Sunraysia Hockey Association is running two Hook in2 Hockey Programs - one on Saturdays 9-10am and one on 

Wednesdays 6-7pm. Both program run for 8 weeks with week one including a Come and Try session. The program is 

held at Sunraysia Hockey grounds at the Old Aerodrome Ovals on Eleventh Street, Gate C. 

 

This experience will introduce new players to a game that provides fun, friendship, and teamwork. 

It is an action-packed and fun-filled one-hour session that will show players how exciting hockey can be. 

 

For more information please contact Sunraysia Hockey through sunraysiahockey@gmail.com 

or Renee Drelaud on 0448936566. 
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Clinic Dates for the Far West Local Health 
District Child Dental Service 

 
This a free service for NSW Children and Medicare 
Child Dental Scheme vouchers are also accepted. 

The service operates from the Dareton Dental 
Clinic every second Thursday throughout the year.   

And also the mobile dental van (Currently at 
Euston) 

Clinic dates for Dareton until end of May. 
 

21st FEB, 7th MAR, 21st MAR, 4th APRIL 
18th APRIL, 2nd MAY 16th MAY 30th MAY 

 
Appointments are available by contacting the Child 

Dental team on 0419 990 264. 

 
Lisa Testa 

Senior Dental Therapist | Dareton Child Dental 
Services 
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Buronga Public School is establishing a Parent/Carer Support Group. 

 

You are invited to meet once a month in the school multi-purpose room where discussions about education, 

wellbeing, school support for families, parenting and many other topics that may arise from the complex job 

of raising children. 

On some occasions we will organise support from outside the school that may include parenting tips, health 

advise or interesting reading that may assist us in our endeavours to do the very best we can for children. 

Some meetings may be a time for parents/carers to simply catch up and have a coffee. The group will set 

the agenda based on the feedback provided to us. 

There are many benefits of parental engagement at school. Parents make a difference, in fact, you make 

the greatest contribution to your child’s learning at home. Research shows that family led learning is vital. 

This involves all the ways parents/carers support children through everyday activities and during their time 

at home. 

I look forward to strengthening our partnerships and working together. Please let me know if you are 

interested in being part of the Parent Group at Buronga by returning the slip below. Joining the group does 

not mean you are locked into every session. Simply let us know if you can come and we will organise the 

rest.  

Session Two  Friday 15 March  10.00am 

Coffee & Cake. 

This will be an opportunity for us to catch up and share our ideas. XXX from Dareton Community Health will 

be in attendance and talking to us about head lice and the best treatment/prevention. I hope to see you 

there where we can all learn together. 

  

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to be part of the Parent /Carer Group at Buronga Public School. 

 

I plan to attend the second session on Friday 15 March at 10.00am in the school Multi-Purpose room. 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ___________________ 
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